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EIT Programme – Regulatory Services 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee discussed potential EIT options, and an updated budget projection 
for the relevant services, at the meeting on 19 November.   
 
Xentrall are providing information on the potential uses of ICT in relation to delivering 
efficiencies.   
 
The Committee are due to confirm their recommendations at the meeting of 7 
January 2010.   
 
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is on track to report to Cabinet in 11 March 2010. 
 
 
Monitoring 
 
 
The housing services overview meeting was held on 30 November.  At this meeting 
the Committee also received quarterly updates on the reviews of CBL and RSLs. 
 
The overview meeting for community safety was held on 8 December, and at this 
meeting the Committee received the initial Progress Report from the review of 
Neighbourhood Policing, Neighbourhood Watch, and CCTV.   
 
 


